
                                                                       
 

 
Post-16 Options Webinar 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 11th and Thursday 18th March 2021, we will be holding online webinars (for all 4 academies) 
with several colleges in Birmingham, who will explain the options available for students at their post-16 
setting.  
 
This will be a great opportunity to hear about the variety of courses and career paths available and ask 
any questions that you may have.. We hope that this will help negate some of the worry and uncertainty 
that we have all faced and show you that it is still possible for students to look ahead and have confidence 
in their futures.  
 
The timetables for both evenings are shown below, feel free to join for the whole duration, or you can join 
to at a certain time to hear from a specific setting (however, please note timings may differ on the 
evening). The link to join the Teams call will be sent at least two hours prior to the event. 
 
 

Thursday 11th March 
 

Time Organisation/Activity 
17:25 Join Teams call 
17:30 Introduction from CORE Education Trust 
17:35 University College Birmingham 
17:55 BMET (covering Matthew Boulton, James Watt 

and Sutton Coldfield College) 

18:25 Finish 

 

Thursday 18th March 
 

Time Organisation 
17:25 Join Teams call 
17:30 Introduction from CORE Education Trust 
17:35 Walsall College 
17:55 Sandwell College & Central Saint Michaels College 

18:15 Joseph Chamberlain College 
18:35 Finish 

 
We hope to see as many students, parents and carers there as possible. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
CORE Education Trust & Rockwood Academy 


